
From: Kyra Woods <Kyra.Woods@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 2:51 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: [Time Sensitive] Travel Request- K Woods 

  

Hi Steve,  

  

I hope you're doing well.  

  

I'm following up to last week's travel to Boston in an official capacity to the CDHI Urban 

Heat Resiliency Design Workshop. The conveners- Data-Smart City Solutions, the African 

American Mayors Association, and the Environmental Defense Fund- provided lodging, 

housing, and meals during the workshop through funding by the Robert Wood Johnson 

Foundation. 

  

If I can provide any further information, please advise. 

  

Kyra 

  

Kyra D. Woods, she/her  

Climate and Energy Project Manager, Department of Environment 

 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/kyra-woods/

